[bookmark: _GoBack]WSU Sustainability & the Environment Committee
AGENDA

	DATE, TIME, & LOCATION:	Wednesday, April 30th, 10:30 am – 11:30 am CUE 518

                         ATTENDEES: 		Jason Sampson, Jenna Bracken, Dan Maher, Brian Shuffield, Shawn Deeds, Tia Monzingo, Gabby Rodriguez, Terry Ryan, Jeff Lannigan, Rick Finch, Paul Papiese, Dwight Hagihara


1. Call to Order – Jason Sampson

2. Approval of 12 March 2014 minutes – Jason Sampson

a. Approved and filed
	
3. Arboretum SCGF project summary – Tia Monzingo

a. While the project has not been completed the small amount of remaining funds will be spent on small supplies such as aquatic plants, wood posts, etc.  These supplies will be used to complete the work on the project with the installation of the bat box.  The goal is to have everything completed by May 9th.  Jeff Lannigan will work with Facilities Services to provide information to Rod Sayler regarding the signage which will acknowledge the green fund on a plaque and provide information about the significance of the project.  The goal is to have this completed by the end of the summer.  Also a web site is being created highlighting the project and once completed will be promoted in the press release. 

4. Student Cougar Green Fund document – Jason Sampson and Jenna Bracken
a. Document was sent out in an email to SEC for edits and comments.  Jeff Lannigan requested an education, outreach, and media component be added within the document.  Also thought it might be important to indicate how proposal rejections are communicated.  Tia Monzingo indicated the experience was a good eye opener to students on what to expect for a project.  Brian Shuffield wanted to ensure the process was not overly complicated or time consuming for students.  Jenna will address concerns within the document.  The document will be sent out as a completed draft electronically and will be voted on by the SEC at the May 14 meeting. 

5. Coca-Cola Bin Grant – Jason Sampson
a. WSU was the recipient of a 125 recycling bin grant.  The bins will be used to expand recycling efforts at athletic events, UREC, and Beasley Coliseum.  Sean Deeds, Rick Finch, Jason Sampson, Nic Prante, and several other interested parties will be meeting to prepare a media release as required by the grant and determine the location of the bins.  The group will also look at creating uniform signage at all locations.

6. Earth Week Summary – Jenna Bracken
a. Earth Week events took place April 21-26 and were deemed successful.  Looking for ways to increase participation in future years.  

7. AASHE dues – Jason Sampson
a. AASHE membership costs $1,600 annually which has traditionally been split between EH&S, UREC, ESA, and CEREO.  Trying to coordinate efforts again to renew the membership.

8. Open Discussion
a. Bridgette Brady from Transportation Services resigned and there is position search currently under way.  
b. Transportation Services has hired Kimley-Horn to complete a Comprehensive Transportation plan that incorporates the Bike and Pedestrian Plan.  HDR has been hired by Capital Planning and Development to look into options for bike and pedestrian loops on campus.  They are also updating their website to improve ease of navigation and service options. 
c. In April, green bikes will be brought back into use, including the new green bike stations that were discussed at the last SEC meeting.



NEXT MEETING: 
May 14th, 2014 – CUE 518 – 10:30 am-11:30 am


[Initials]


